C I TY o F

WICHITA

August 2, 2012

Doug Bonney

Chief Counsel & Legal Director
ACLU of Kansas & Western Missouri
Legal Department

3601 Main Street

Kansas City, Missouri 64111

Re:  Public Records Request — Automatic License Plate Readers
Your File No. 12-0005282

Dear Mr. Bonney:

This letter is in response to your Kansas Open Records Act (KORA) request dated July 30, 2012
requesting information on the use by the Wichita Police Department of Automatic License Plate
Readers (ALPRs).

The Wichita Police Department does not currently make use of this technology. Therefore we
have no records to provide.

Very truly yours,

v

Jay C. Hinkel,
Deputy City Attorney
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